
ADVICE NOTICE  
REGARDING GARBAGE GRINDERS 

 
 
 
 

Title 5 Regulations require that the installation and usage of garbage grinders 
should only be utilized with septic system that is specifically designed to 
accommodate this.  This requirement is due to the fact that a garbage grinder 
introduces large amounts of solids to your system which can cause permanent 
damage to the soil absorption system (SAS).  Adding food wastes or other solids 
reduces your system's capacity. Typically the capacity of traditional SAS are not sized 
or designed accordingly to support the use of a garbage disposal. 
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